
 

 

 

 

 

PO No.  043 / 2019 

       
 
 5

th
 July, 2019  

 

 

Subject : Clarification on being delisted by SET for the Company’s ordinary shares 

from being the listed securities  

 

To :  President 

  The Stock Exchange of Thailand  

 

  

The Stock Exchange of Thailand has notified the order to revoke the ordinary 

shares of The International Engineering Public Company Limited ("the Company") from 

being the listed securities. Such Company’s securities will be opened for trading from 1
st
 – 

9
th

 July, 2019, with that Cash Balance account. 

 

The Company would like to inform that as many shareholders were anxious and 

disagreed with the SET’s decision, the Board of Directors’ Meeting No.4/2019 dated 25
th

 

June 2019 resolved for the Company to exercise its legal right to file a case against the SET 

to the Administrative Court of Thailand for a temporary injunction and for the verdict to 

revoke SET’s decision. 

 

The Administrative Court has since accepted the case and the Company will 

continue to report to the shareholders of the progress on the case in the future. 

 

The Company also would like to inform that the Company continues operating the 

renewable energy business as usual. The Company still maintains the status of public 

company limited in accordance with the Public Limited Company Act B.E.2535. The 

Company will inform the progress of the delivery of financial statements or news of the 

Company in the future. 

 

 

Please be informed accordingly. 

 

 

     Sincerely Yours, 

     

 

 

        (  Mr. Apichet Paiboonpan ) 

                                              For Chief Executive Officer  


